
Please Join Us in Celebrating This Year’s
Graduates with Our Annual Senior Showcase
The Annual Senior Showcase is an event created by 
Stonegate North Villages, in conjunction with the HOA, 
that celebrates graduating seniors.
Seniors graduating from high school or college — from both Stonegate North 
Villages and Stonegate Village — are invited to join in the fun. To participate,
simply send the first and last name of your senior, the name of the school from 
which they are graduating, and a senior photo or favorite snapshot to: 
seniors@stonegatenorthvillages.org. From this, the team here will create a
yard sign, celebrating the student.

Then get ready for an evening pool party on Friday, May 24th from 7 p.m. to 10 p.m. 
All graduating students are invited to join us, at the pool, to swim and celebrate. 
Snacks will be provided. This is a fun opportunity to have the graduates celebrate — 
and enjoy the pool all to themselves ahead of the pool’s season opening the next 
day. The yard signs, celebrating each senior, will be on display at the pool event 
and everyone can take theirs home that night.

Will you help us spread the word? And get those senior submissions coming in?

We thank the HOA for co-sponsoring this event with us and look forward to another 
great turnout this year!
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Make Certain
Your VIZpin Is Set!
Thanks for ensuring your VIZpin Mobile Access 
Pass (Smartkey) is set up ahead of the family 
pool opening for the season.
A few quick tips:
• If you have already applied for — and been approved — 
no other action is needed. Your VIZpin Mobile Access Pass 
(Smartkey) will still provide access. 

• If you rent a property and your rental lease has expired 
since the end of the last season you will need to reapply.

• If your cell phone number has changed and you need to 
update your VIZpin so that it is tied to the new number, simply 
email us at registration@stonegatenorthvillages.org. Include 
your name, address, and your date of birth if you are under 
the age of 18 — and include a note about your new cell 

number. We will confirm when it is updated and then you can 
simply download the app on your new device. 

• If a household member has turned 18 and would like 
access to the adult pool and spa, please send an email to 
registration@stonegatenorthvillages.com.

• All adults in the pool and spa facility require their own VIZpin 
Mobile Access Pass (Smartkey). Failure to have a valid VIZpin 
Mobile Access Pass (Smartkey) will result in the loss of facility 
access. 

• If you do not own a smartphone or need an 
accommodation, please reach out to us at registration@
stonegatenorthvillages.org and we can assist you.

This helpful QR code will take you
to the information for registration!

Thank you for getting your
applications in early!

mailto:seniors%40stonegatenorthvillages.org?subject=
http://StonegateNorthVillages.org
mailto:registration%40stonegatenorthvillages.org?subject=
mailto:registration%40stonegatenorthvillages.com%20?subject=
mailto:registration%40stonegatenorthvillages.org?subject=
mailto:registration%40stonegatenorthvillages.org?subject=


Board of Directors for
Stonegate North Villages
The District is governed by a board of directors 
who serve staggered terms. You can email the Board of 
Directors directly at board@stonegatenorthvillages.org
Jeni Reilly, President
Vicky Strain
Elizabeth Kuehl

Upcoming Meetings
The next board meeting will be held on March 27th of 
2024. Meeting details can be found at the bottom of the 
website: StonegateNorthVillages.org

Thanks for making a note of the best
ways to reach the district!
Questions on VIZpin? 
Email registration@stonegatenorthvillages.org

Need information on the Community Center? 
Email reservations@stonegatenorthvillages.org

Need help with ADA accommodations? 
Email ada@stonegatenorthvillages.org

Have a question or comment unrelated to
VIZpin or reservations? 
Email contact@stonegatenorthvillages.org

See a water leak? Emergency hotline: 720-851-8178.

Coming Soon " Summer Fun!
With heavy spring snowstorms it is hard 
to believe summer is coming. But in a 
few short weeks the family pool will open 
— and we’ll be off and running into the 
summer season. 
Here are a few key dates to note:

Senior Celebration for Graduates
Friday, May 24th 

Pool Opens for Summer Season
Saturday, May 25th

First Flick & Float of the Season
Friday, June 14th 

Annual Fourth of July Celebration
Thursday, July 4th

July Flick & Float
Friday, July 12th

August Flick & Float
Friday, August 9th

Use this QR code to suggest
your favorite family friendly
movies!
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